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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 21 May 2020 
 
Power supply interruption in Locomotive Workshop Bay 14 and 15 
 
The power supply in Locomotive Workshop Bays 14 and 15 will be shutdown between 
the hours of 7am – 5pm on Saturday 30th May. This power shutdown is required by 
Ausgrid connect to a new Commercial Switchboard. 
 
What to expect: 
For the duration of works, tenancies for Top Education Group and Post Op will be 
without power and communications.  
 
Work Duration: 
On Saturday, 30 May, Ausgrid will shutdown power supply to the Locomotive 
Workshop in Bays 14 and 15 between 7:00am – 5:00pm. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please 
contact south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Thank you for your patience and ongoing cooperation during this essential work. 
 
Kind regards,  
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